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On Thursday, December 8th, Senator Robach had the opportunity to speak at, and
take part in, the official grand opening ceremony for MRB Group in their new home
at the Culver Road Armory. MRB Group Engineering, Architecture & Surveying, P.C.,
is an engineering and architectural firm which provides services to businesses and
municipalities across New York State. For more information on MRB Group, visit their
website at http://www.mrbgroup.com/.


